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One injured in Friday stabbing
(KAIR)--A Friday morning Buchanan County, Missouri stabbing is under
investigation.

KQ2-TV reports it happened on U.S. Highway 59 and Southwest Fowler Avenue.

Atchison Police, around 9:15 Friday morning, responded to the location,
described by Police Chief Mike Wilson as a parking lot at the east end of the
Amelia Earhart Bridge.

Wilson told MSC News a 38-year-old man, who had been stabbed, was found
inside a vehicle.
The TV station reports the man was transported to Mosaic Life Care, in Saint
Joseph, Missouri, with non-life threatening injuries.
An arrest has not been made, and Missouri investigators told the TV station the
victim has refused to cooperate with the investigation.
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